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Representative Penterman Votes To Give All Wisconsin Students the 
Opportunity to Be Financially Fit 

 
Madison, WI – State Representative William Penterman (R – Columbus) released the following 
statement following today’s bi-partisan passage of Assembly Bill 109.  
 
“We need to prepare our youth for the challenges they will face,” said Representative 

Penterman. “Too many individuals lack confidence in their personal finances. I am proud to 

have co-authored Assembly Bill 109, which will provide every student with the resources they 

need to gain the knowledge and confidence to succeed financially.” 

Assembly Bill 109 requires each high school student to complete one-half credit of personal 

financial literacy course before graduation that includes financial mindset, education and 

employment, money management, saving and investing, credit and debt, and risk management 

and insurance. Twenty states including Iowa, Minnesota, Michigan, and Ohio require all 

students to complete some sort of personal financial literacy curriculum. 

“It is long overdue that Wisconsin requires all graduating students know how to invest money, 

balance a checkbook, responsibly use credit, and spend within one’s means,” said 

Representative Penterman. “We give our students the opportunity to be physically fit. Today, I 

voted to give all Wisconsin students the opportunity to be financially fit.” 

### 
 

The 37th Assembly District includes portions of Columbia, Dane, Dodge and Jefferson counties. 
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